
 
 

October 15-19, 2018 
 

Welcome to another fascinating week in Mrs. 
Finkbeiner’s 2nd grade classroom!   

 
Important Events This Week: 

• Mornings with Mom and Mr. K – Tuesday from 7:50-8:20 
• Homework Packet Due #1.12, #1.13, and #1.14 - Wednesday 

 
 Homework is being sent home this week.  Look for 3 
math homework sheets to come home on Wednesday and 
to be due the following Wednesday.  Please remember to 
try to have your child read about 15-20 minutes a night as 
well. 

 
In second grade, we, as teachers, strive to build 

independence among our students.  There are several ways 
that you can help out with that.  At this point in the year, 
students should be fairly comfortable with our routines and 
procedures regarding work sent home, homework, etc.  I 
almost always go over what is sent home in folders, so I am 
hoping that your child takes on the responsibility of 
communicating that to you.  I am very specific with my 



organization, procedures, and routines (as you can tellJ), 
and I do those things to encourage independence in all of 
our learners.  I know it can be difficult at first, but I have 
already seen some huge growth in this area for some 
students.  Keep up the good work!   

 
Looking ahead, our Halloween party will take place on 

Oct. 31, from 2-3.  Please do NOT send your child dressed 
in their costumes to school that day.  They will have plenty 
of time to get dressed up before the party begins.  Thank 
you!   

 
Thank you again, parents, for all of your support.  Call 

anytime if you have questions.   
 
Your Partner in Education, 
 
Laura Finkbeiner 
878-6363 
lfinkbeiner@bcpsk12.net 
 


